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Hello!

I see that the Local Development Plan includes a proposal for housing at Netherbarns. This proposal would irreparably damage
the view from Abbotsford, which is the major visitor attraction in the area; this particularly in the winter months, and
Abbotsford has been open (when it was allowed to be) this winter. Surely the need must be for more affordable housing
nearer the town centre - what about converting Channel Street empty premises for housing?

Murielle Johnston


